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Comments: | am against approval of the proposed large expansion of Holland Lake Lodge.

The proposed large expansion of Holland Lake Lodge will have significant and lasting negative impacts on the
public lands around the Lodge.

The planned expansion would dramatically increase human use and accompanying infrastructure development
(e.g. roads, water use, waste production and management) in this area.

The public lands around Holland Lake Lodge contain habitat for sensitive and endangered species such as
grizzly bears (Ursus arctos horribilis), Canada lynx (Lynx canadensis), and wolverines (Gulo gulo). Such habitat
in MT (and the United States of America) is becoming less and less available to these animals because of ever
increasing human encroachment.

Holland Lake, and its surrounding environment are not an acceptable location for creating a heavily-used
destination resort.



